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writing to you in full support of a strong climate bill that drops ALL carve-outs, puts Oregon on the path toward
100% clean renewable carbon-free future in strongest possible track, aiming for 10 years. We owe this to our
children!!
I'm a senior heading toward my 80s.
Don't muck it up - the current draft bill is a travesty.
Inga Fisher Williams
2824 NE Cesar Chavez Blvd
Portland, OR
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